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I strongly suggest SB 85.  I am concerned about the health and environmental 

impacts of industrial animal farming, and opposed to the cruelty they inflict on 

animals. 

 

Even though I don’t live in the area,I have belonged to a CSA of La Terra Vita, a 

family farm in Scio Oregon for many years and I rely on them for my produce.  I’m 

also a parent, a family physician and a public health professional.  I urge you to pass 

SB 85.   

 

Thank you, 

Helen Bellanca  


